

Principal: Vice-Principal:

Ms. M. Pendharkar

Mrs. S. Tse

WALTER LEE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

9491 Ash Street, Richmond, B.C. V7A 2T7 Telephone: 604-668-6269 Fax: 604-668-6414

Website: www.sd38.bc.ca/Lee

Email: <u>lee@sd38.bc.ca</u> Safe Arrival: 604-668-6269 & press 1

School Trustee Liaison: Ms. Alice Wong



Dear Parents and Guardians (PAC Members),

PAC'S 2ND CONTRIBUTION REQUEST 2015-2016

We are reaching out to all parents and families of students attending Walter Lee Elementary to ask you to consider a financial contribution towards the Parent Advisory Committee to be used for student activities throughout the year. As you know, the Provincial education budget does not cover a lot of the activities that enrich our students' experience at the school. The PAC is approached for assistance with items such as buses for field trips, Special Speakers, Fine Art classes, library books, gym equipment, a new Water Station, updating Emergency Preparedness Kits and classroom Projectors. We ask that families might consider a one-time donation for the year. This is our 2nd Request of a financial donation for 2015-2016. Our 1st request brought in \$1850, thank you to all families that contributed!!

In the past, the PAC has raised an average of \$8,000 for student activities per year. This amount does not include unplanned expenses which are not covered by School District #38 as such, our goal is to raise \$7,000 through this campaign. Our Hot Lunch Program will continue as usual.

Remember that every dollar raised will go Directly to ALL 320+ Lee Students. We are asking that donations be sent in as soon as possible, as it takes time for the funds to be allocated to us through the school district. Tax receipts are available for donations of \$30 or more. If you donate \$30 per child, the PAC will also provide a \$5 voucher, which can be used at a Hot Lunch during the course of this year. We will cease all other fundraising efforts if this campaign is successful. Our Prowl-A-Thon #9 will continue as a community event, however, donation requests will not be requested. If you donate at the present time or throughout the year in the form of a financial contribution, your contributions will be counted when we draw prizes at LEE'S SUPERHERO* PROWL-A-Thon #9, Friday, May 6, 2016.

May

The PAC welcomes and encourages all parents to get involved in whatever way you can throughout the school year. For those parents who are unable to volunteer their time, a financial contribution is a great way to support the school. Your contribution will help create the best possible learning environment and experience for all students. If you have any questions about how to get involved in the PAC, please contact: PAC MEMBERS at Walter_Lee_Pac@yahoo.ca

THANK YOU for supporting your children, Walter Lee and Lee PAC*

| IF you DO NOT require a tax receipt (any donation amount), please | make |
|---|------|
| cheques payable to: "Walter Lee PAC" | |
| TE 00 | l I |

IF you DO require a <u>tax receipt</u> (minimum \$30 donation), please make cheques payable to: "Walter Lee Elementary" + COMPLETED TAX FORM you can find on LEE PAC Website.

All cheques and the bottom of this notice should be dropped in the BLACK BOX located on the GYM KITCHEN DOOR

| Your Na | me | | | | |
|-----------|-------------|---------|------|-------|--|
| STUDEN | Div | | | | |
| Your full | address: _ | | | | |
| All donat | tions are w | elcome: | | | |
| \$10 | _\$20 | \$30 | \$50 | \$100 | |
| Or OTH | ER \$ | | | | |

Thank You For Your Support!!